
 

 
 

11th October 2018  
 
 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
Play Streets event in Luxborough Street on Thursday 18th October 1pm to 4pm 
 
We would like to invite you/inform you of a Play Streets event taking place on Thursday 18th 
October from 1pm to 4pm in Luxborough Street, which will be closed temporarily during 
this time. 
 
Play Street events are a wonderful way to get children active and making friends with other 
children in their neighbourhood.  They also make streets friendlier and safer for residents of 
all ages.  Westminster City Council is encouraging more activities such as Play Streets to 
raise awareness of air quality in the area.   
 
On Thursday 18th October we are planning a range of activities for all ages including Dr. Bike 
cycle checks, air quality activities and information about our other Low Emission 
Neighbourhood activities and plans. To allow the event to take place we will be closing 
temporarily the southern end of Luxborough Street which is in the Marylebone Low 
Emission Neighbourhood – please see map below. 
 

 
   
We do hope that you will come along and that the temporary road closure does not 
inconvenience you.  If you do have any access requirements during 1pm and 4pm on the 
day, please contact Carla Leowe, Road Safety Officer with any questions in the first instance; 
email RoadSafety@westminster.gov.uk or call 020 7641 4095. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Marylebone Low Emission Neighbourhood Team 
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